
April 3, 2010 

 

Fans Invited to Participate in Clean-up Project at Franklin High School 
 

RENTON, Wash. – The Seattle Sounders FC first community clean-up project will be held on 

Sunday, April 18 at Franklin High School. Fans are invited to participate along side Sounders FC 

players and coaches. 

 

The clean-up project is the first in a monthly commitment made in partnership with Seattle Bank’s 

“United We Serve” program.  The clean-up project will include painting, storage organization, 

cleaning and landscaping. 

 

Volunteers must be at least 14 years old and commit a minimum of four hours on the project. 

 

The “United We Serve” community enhancement program is a monthly side-by-side player and fan 

volunteer service program in partnership with Seattle Bank. The program provides support for 

grassroots community based leadership service projects that impact the local community.  

  

For more information and to volunteer visit www.soundersfc.com/outreach/UnitedWeServe. 
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